
National Aeronautics and 
Space Administration 

John H. Glenn Research Center 
Lewis Field 
Cleveland, OH 44135-3191 

 

25 September 2019 
 

Reply to Attn of: GRC-CO 
 

       Arizona State University 
       660 South Mill Avenue  
      Tempe, Arizona 85281 

                 CAGECode: 4B293 
 

SUBJECT: 2019 Property Management Systems Analysis (PMSA) 

Dear: Mr. Botiller, 

This letter provides the findings and conclusions of the recent Government property 
management system analysis recently conducted at Arizona State University by DCMA 
Property Administrator, Mr. Rudolph Lewis. The purpose of this review was to ensure that 
Arizona State University’s property management system complies with the provisions of 
Federal Acquisition Regulation 52.245-1, as well as other contractual requirements. 

 
Based on the results of our system analysis, DCMA has determined Arizona State 

University’s Government Property Management system to be adequate and that it substantially 
meets contractual requirements. Although Arizona State University’s system is considered 
approved, please be advised that the U.S. Government is not precluded from questioning issues 
or costs notwithstanding the results of this review. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Rudolph Lewis,  DCMA 

Western (USA) rudolph.lewis.civ@mail.mil directly at (602)594-7905 or myself at 216-433-
5267; @nasa.gov. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kimberly Y. Hill 
Contracting Officer 
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